Families Helping Families Invites You To Our "No Dinner"

Annual Benefit Dinner

No Venue - No Going Out Stay Home in Your Pajamas

Thank You to our Sponsors!



















No Need to Join Us on Saturday, February 6, 2021

Sadly, because of the pandemic,
we are unable to hold our
Annual Benefit Dinner as planned.
The needs of our families, however,
are still great, now more than ever.
Instead of meeting in person,
we are asking our generous donors
to continue supporting our mission
by mailing in the enclosed
"No RSVP" card with a donation.

We look forward to seeing you next year at our 2022 Annual Benefit when we can thank you in person.

Please Help Fund a Family!

1 month costs \$1050

2 weeks cost \$490

1 week costs \$245

3 days cost \$105

Please "RSVP" by February 1, 2021

Please mail response/donation card to:

Mrs. Sally Meno 1164 Dickens Ave Naperville, IL 60563

Donations are tax deductible